
 
 

About the Arizona School Facilities Board 
Created in 1998, the Arizona School Facilities Board (AZSFB) is a cabinet-level, state-government agency managing nearly $300 Million in state funding 
appropriated for K-12 school district facilities. The 10-member board meets monthly to grant funding for new school construction and to renew existing 
school facilities. AZSFB staff is a partner and advocate for school districts in facilitating successful grant requests. 
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To:       School District Personnel 
From:  Arizona School Facilities Board Staff 
RE:      Advocating for Districts – Monsoon Protection at Amphitheater Unified  
 
With the start of monsoon season imminent for personnel at many Arizona school districts, let’s take 
a look back at how the School Facilities Board helped one district withstand Monsoon 2018. 
 
Thanks to facilities management at Amphitheater Unified for letting us know they experienced a 
“tangible reduction in the number of reported roof leaks” last summer during the monsoon thanks to 
SFB-funded roofing projects at Amphitheater High School and Wilson Elementary School (pictured 
above). 
  
According to Amphitheater Operations Manager James Burns, the hard work of SFB staff that quickly 
produced the funding has enabled Amphitheater to make real progress with their school building 
roofs. This is our ‘value proposition’ at work. How can we bring value to you? 
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